
 

 

Carlisle International Holdings Ltd 
 

Issuance of Notes 
 
 
On 22 November 2019, the Cayman Islands Stock Exchange approved the listing of up to USD 
500,000,000 5% Notes due 1 April 2029 (the "Notes").  
 
New Issue  
 
The Issuer announces a new issue of Notes as at the date set out below: 
 
20 February 2020 in the amount of USD 53,000,000. 
 
The total amount of the Notes outstanding following the new issue and as at the date of this 
announcement is USD 263,000,000.  
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Carlisle International Holdings Ltd  
Level 37,  
1 Canada Square,  
Canary Wharf,  
London,  
England E14 5DY 


